
Follow-Up on Health Screening Results 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to follow up on your recent health screening 

conducted on [insert screening date]. We appreciate your participation and commitment to your 

health. 

As of today, we wanted to check in and provide you with the results of your screening. Please 

note that your health is our priority, and we are here to support you in understanding your results 

and any next steps that may be recommended. 

If you have not received your results yet, or if you have any questions or concerns, please do not 

hesitate to contact us at [insert contact information]. We are here to help and ensure you have all 

the information you need. 

Thank you for taking proactive steps in managing your health. We look forward to hearing from 

you soon. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 

[Contact Information] 


